For International Students
at Kasetsart University

There have been multiple explosions
In tourist areas across Thailandon 11 and 12

August 2016.

Kasetsart University advises our
international students to exercise a high
degree of caution even though there is no
nationwide advisory in effect for Thailand.

It would be wise not to go to crowded
public places or stay up late at night
outside your dormitory or campus until the
tensions and dangerous security situations
are resolved.

Carry your passport with you at
all times In case you are required
to show some form of identification.

In case of emergency, please contact
your department, faculty or International
Studies Center (ISC) at

g 02 - 562 - 0985
= 086 - 005 - 2978 (contact ‘Sumana’)

W e-mail: ku.oip@ku.ac.th
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